FREEPORT SENIOR CITIZEN COMMISSION
MINUTES OF MAY 17, 2021

A meeting of the Freeport Senior Citizens Commission was held May 17, 2021 at 12:00 noon
At Velasco Community House, 110 Skinner St, Freeport, Texas.

Attendees: Ona Johnson, Sammye Moore, Mary Talbert, Diann Crosby, Jane Hawkins, Sandra Potts and Pam
Douglas. Tammy Bell, city liaison, was also present.

Being as a quorum was present the meeting was called to order by Ona Johnson at 12:11 P M.

There were no minutes from a previous meeting due to cancellation by the city for Covid-19.

Chairman’s Report; 40 people attended Bingo today. This was our first meeting since March of 2020.
Ona introduced our two new members, Sandy Potts and Pam Douglas.

Sub-Committee Report:

Chairman gave new committee assignments for the year.

Plans for June picnic were discussed. Mr. Gamino will provide music. We will serve hot dogs, chips and
watermelon. The commission members will provide individually wrapped desserts.

Chairman requested we start recognizing birthdays again. Mary Talbert will be in charge.

We discussed Harvest Fest, which will be in September. Motion was made by Ona, second by Jane to charge
$10.00. Motion carried.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 12:54.
Sammye Moore made a motion to adjourn and Mary Talbert second the motion. Motion passed.

Submitted by:
Sammye Moore, Secretary



